
1.29.2025 

Dear House Committee on Climate, Energy, and Environment, 

Thank you for taking public testimony on HB 3119.  I am a tax paying Oregonian and have lived in the 

state for over 16 years. 

I support HB3119 and its intent to protect the use of diesel powered vehicles.  It is important to the 

resiliency of the great state of Oregon to permit the users their choice of how their vehicle is powered 

unencumbered by work to favor specific engine types or forms. 

Respectfully submitted. 

 


